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Raquel Tully 

From: Troy Rendell &&k- /031 
Sent: Monday, August 22,2005 11:31 AM 

To : Raquel Tully v6P-T b&TG t f 4 J  r,cCX;”” 
8- 17- 05- 

m 
, - 4 3  

Subject: RE: 
i. d o j  23G\t 

. -  
This is the filing fee for a rate case.. Thanks. 

.- 

From: Raquel Tully 
Sent: Monday, August 22, 2005 10:47 AM 
To: Troy Rendell 
Subject: 

Good Morning, 

I spoke to Kathy Kaproth and she told me to contact you. I received a check from Dixie Groves for $1000.00. 
The memo states that this is a SARC application. How should this be handled? 

8/22/2005 



Dixie Groves Utility Company 
P.O. Box 398 
New Port Richey, FL 34656-0398 

August 17,2005 

Mr. John Gallagher 
W. Pasco Gov’t. Center 
7530 Little Road 
New Port Richey, FL 34654 

Dear Mr. Gallagher, 

As required by the Florida Public Service Commission, we are forwarding a copy of 
Dixie Groves Utility Company’s application for a Staff Assisted Rate Case (SARC). 

The Utility’s address is P.O. Box 398, New Port Richey, FL 34656-0398. 

I am enclosing a copy of the SARC application to you as the chief executive officer of 
the governing body for Pasco County as required by the Florida P.S.C. 

Please feel free to contact me if you require further information. 

Sincerely, 

Accounting Services M a n a w  

Enclosures: SARC Application 

Cc: Mr. Timothy Devlin, Director, FPSC 
Mr. Gary Deremer, President, US Water Services Corp. 
Ms. Vickie Penick, Vice President, US Water Services Corp. 


